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Friday, September 24, 2021 

Upcoming Events and Calendar Dates

Friday, October 1st
● Mid-Term Progress Notes for Middle School

Wednesday, October 6th
● LGBTQ+ Families Meeting 5:30-6:30 Location TBD
● Walk and Roll to School Day!

Friday, October 8th
● State Inservice Day ~ NO SCHOOL

Monday, October 11th
● Indigenous Peoples Day

Wednesday, October 13th
● Site Council 5:45-7:00

Monday, October 18th
● Fall SUN classes begin.  This is a new date.  More 

information to follow. 
● Vernon Fall Online Scholastic BookFair Begins

CLOTHING NEEDED
The Vernon office needs new or gently worn sweatpants and shorts 
sizes 6 and 8 for our younger Vernon Owls.  Pull-on type of clothing is 
easiest for our students.

Families of younger students, if necessary, please pack an extra 
change of clothes in your child's backpack.  We appreciate you 
laundering and returning any borrowed clothing from the office.

FUN FOR THE OWLS IS 
COMING SOON! 

Be on the lookout for more information 
about our fundraising event for this fall, 
FUN for the OWLS! FUN activities will 
be organized for students to participate 
in and keep them moving and raise 
money to support our STEAM 
education, supplies and field trips once 
they are allowed! 

https://www.hispanicheritagemonth.gov/


Online School Pictures Orders
You have the ability to order pictures online 
by visiting dorianstudio.com and searching 
for Vernon School's name.  Your online 
order can be placed before and up to four 
(4) days after picture day (Sunday, Sept. 
26).

Los padres pueden ordenar fotos en linea 
en dorianstudio.com buscando el nombre 
de la escuela de Vernon.  Su pedido en 
línea se puede realizar antes y hasta 
cuatro (4) días después del día de la foto 
(domingo, el 26 septiembre). 

After the 4-day grace period expires, a 
personalized access key will be sent home 
with picture delivery.  A $7 shipping and 
handling fee will be added to all orders 
made with a personalized access key and 
orders will ship directly to your home.

Después de que expire el periodo de gracia 
de 4 días, un código de acceso 
personalizado le será enviado a su hogar 
con sus pedidos.  Estas órdenes incluyen 
una tarifa de $7 de envío.

International Walk + Roll to School Day is 
coming up on Wednesday, October 6!

Walk + Roll to School Day is a great way to 
encourage healthy habits and host a fun 
community event as students and families kick 
off the new school year.

It's also a great opportunity for:

● a socially distanced, outdoor celebration
● an opportunity to highlight other ways to 

get to campus that can alleviate traffic 
around school

● a chance to say hi and connect with 
other families and students

At Vernon, we'll be handing out face masks 
(youth-small), bike lights, shoe laces, and glow 
in the dark stickers to students.  Limited 
quantities.

See you on October 6! 

VERNON PROUD

http://dorianstudio.com/
http://dorianstudio.com/



